
We are having some technical problems with our live stream. We
are working on this and hope to have the stream up and working
soon.  The  stream  will  be  new  and  improved  with  a  5 th stereo
channel that will make the streaming experience even better. Thank
you  for  your  patience  as  improve  our  stream offerings  for  our
parish and our community.

We are also looking for a volunteer or volunteers to help us stream
live  via  Facebook Live.  If  you  would  be  interested  in  learning
more  about  how  you  can  help  in  this  way  please  contact  Fr.
Gregory: ogrisha@stvladimiraami.org.
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